
Dear CBA Marching Band Director,
 
Travis Sutton Event Photography Services is proud to announce that they 
are the new official photography services provider for the Colorado Band-
masters Association.

We will be on-site to photograph your full band group and section groups, 
after their performance, at the CBA State Marching Championships.  We 
will also be capturing individual action photos of your band members 
during their performance on the field.
 
The entire group photo process takes less than 30 minutes, once you reach The entire group photo process takes less than 30 minutes, once you reach 
the photo area, after your performance.  Please allow time in your bands 
schedule so that you can take full advantage of the services offered.    

Save $$$ for all your band families by pre-ordering a group photo for 
everyone in your band.  A $10 discount per print compared to online order-
ing after the event. Ask how you can receive a digital copy and a custom 
title on the pictures.

If you have any questions, please email me at travis@traviseventphoto.com 
or call me directly at 515-988-8728.

Thank you and good luck at State!

Travis Sutton
Travis Sutton Event Photography Services

Visit us at:ĜĜĜ.ęėĆěĎĘĊěĊēęĕčĔęĔ.ĈĔĒ


